
 
 

Clarksville Running Club Meeting 

 

The meeting of the Clarksville Running Club was called to order at 2:00pm on 21 April, 2024 at 

Strawberry Alley Ale Works by President Tracee Pugh. 

 

Board Members Present:           

X President Tracee Pugh   

X Vice President Ted Engeman 

X Treasurer Jim Galloway 

X Secretary Shelagh Pearson 

X Membership Ted Engeman 

 Social Media Tech Miriam Mengden 

 

Treasurer Report:       

-$7,458.70 

-We are now fully (re-)instated as a 501c3 and have a bank account at Legends Bank at Dover 

Crossing. 

 

Membership Report :   

-57 Members.   

-We’re finding that people who are “members” of the CRC facebook page think they’re members.  

We’re trying to figure out a way to amend that.   

  

Approval of Minutes: 

Motion to approve minutes from March 2024 by Dorothy Galloway and seconded by Ted Engeman.  

Minutes approved. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

-The Wilma Rudolph Charity Race will be 22 June, 2024. 

-The next pub run will be 28 April, 2024 at 2pm at Star Spangled Brewing Company on North Spring 

Street.  Pub runs are free unless participants choose to purchase food or beverages. 

-There will be no Pub Run on the Sunday of Memorial Day Weekend (26 May, 2024) 

-The next meeting will be 05 May, 2024 at 2pm at Strawberry Alley Ale Works. 

-The group runs for May will be as follows:   

-1st Sunday- 5 May, CRC meeting at Strawberry Alley Ale Works 

-2nd Sunday- 12 May, 3rd Base 

-3rd Sunday- 19 May, Strawberry Alley Ale Works  

-4th Sunday- 26 May, Holiday, no group run 

 

Business: 

-The equipment trailer was serviced and got a new jackstand.   

- Tracee is hoping to have the new website up and running by the next meeting. 



-Collaboration with City of Clarksville:  We were able to volunteer with them at their 8k on the 

Greenway today and were able to have a vendor booth there as well.    

-Mike O’Hara Scholarship:  We haven’t been able to get the information to the local coaches, 

principals, etc., so the deadline will now be 10 May, and the students receiving the scholarship will 

get notified by 17 May. 

-Wilma Rudolph Charity Run 2024:   

   -It will be held at Sango United Methodist Church this year.  We have confirmation. 

 -Because the course at SUMC is not a closed or safe one, we will not do a “1 Mile Fun 

Run” for the kids.  We will still have a Fun Run, but it will be an indeterminate distance 

on a route marked on the property. 

  -Tracee will look into getting shirts made for the event. 

  -We will need to put the event on Active and Run Signup. 

  -We will need volunteers.    

 

Guest speaker: (none) 

 

Meeting adjourned  


